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In the last editorial, the detailing of actions generally taken to clear intrusions by stations and adminstrations well known, and the results achieved so far, were discussed.


Continuing the detailing, this portion deals with the many intruding stations who are on our frequencies, whose Ids are known, but, NOT their Adminsitration. In this category, 10 metre band is a typical example. There are amateur radio beacons by various societies and individual amateurs and NCDXF/IARU beacons on 28200 kHz. But, there are hundreds of non amateur beacons in our band. Many of them are reported to be long line drift nets for deep sea fishing, carrying buoys with low power beacons. From the moment the nets are laid, to the time of retrieval of the nets, these buoys are remotely controlled to give either Ids continuous or once in 4 minutes or so. In South East Asia,  for example, we hear the Ids like “3OBS,3OBT,3OBU” on 28022.6,28052.6 and 28082.6 kHz. They appear to be owned by a single operator. Some of these low power drift net buoys were sighted by an amateur in a port in the Far East, as small, cylindrical tubes with a whip antenna. Many other types of Ids have also been heard in SE Asia. DARC is notifying quite a number of these strange beacons, as well as those Monitors in Pacific area, in the 160 metre band as well.


The other famous “ V CP17 de L9CC”, using frequencies in 40 and 80 metre bands, is not from Argentina (as per the call sign block ). They are doubted to be either from Russia or China. The other one is with the female synthetic voice giving ID as “Frank Young Peter”, heard over many frequencies, is doubted to be a spy station. But, all these stations use the amateur radio frequencies, as their own. The new head ache for us, are the many radars in operation now. There are more denials by the Administrations than acceptances for their owning them.


In all the above cases, the IARU Monitoring Organisation has piled up data,but, unable to address any Administration for redressal. When even, well known Administrations cold-shoulder problems of intrusions raised by amateur radio operators, it is dismal,  depressing and  disappointing to see these intruders right-royally using our authorized frequencies. As we have not filed any complaints against their using amateur frequencies.


It is indeed a slow and very long time taking process, which may even reduce the band width of amateur radio frequencies, at the rate of the intrusions seen now.


Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.
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